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Black Bins - The new  “Waste to Energy” plant in Hartlebury was finished at the end of last year and will start to burn all the rubbish from your black bins that used to go into land fill from April 2017. It will treat up to 200,000 tonnes of waste, producing 15.5 MW of electricity for export to the grid – enough to power all the homes in Kidderminster.
Highways issues :-

1. Pavements in Long Hyde Road are being repaired from 27th April
2. New signage “no overnight parking for commercial vehicles” in South Meadows. The Highways dept have suggested the signs below could be erected one at the entrance to Meadow Rd and one at Withy Trees Rd to stop HGV’s parking overnight on the estate. I have instructed them to proceed after the approval of the Parish Council at the recent PC meeting.
3. 
4. 20mph speed signs in South Meadows estate? – not allowed at the moment as not a WCC policy and Police will not enforce but there is a trial on going in Rubery.
As always, if you have any issues on any Highways matters, please report it on the WCC website http://www.worcestershire.gov.uk/homepage/98/report_it Also remember a photo of the Highways problem is as good as “a thousand words” so always take a photo where possible. 
Divisional Funds. 

1. Littletons Juniors want some help with a new football kit for the team,  and some footballs  - grant paid 

County Council elections taking place on 4 May 

And finally, just a reminder that the County Council elections are on Thursday 4th May.  It is 4 years ago I was elected for the first time to County Hall. I stood for election as I was fed up with the poor condition of the roads around us, and our broadband was virtually non-existent! I am pleased to say that in the last 4 years County Council have listened, and their officers have visited The Littletons many times and carried out improvements. The roads have improved and we now have Superfast Broadband. If you are happy with what I have achieved over the last 4 years in the Littletons and the surrounding areas, then please support me on the 4th May. 
Your District & County Councillor, Alastair Adams can be contacted on adams.pebworth@gmail.com  or mobile 07725 979 277 or www.alastairadams.org 
